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MAINEHOUSING NOTICE 

 
Program:  Home Accessibility and Repair Program (HARP) MHN #  2024-003 

Issued by: MaineHousing, Energy and Housing Services Effective Date:  01/22/2024 
 
This MaineHousing Notice is being issued to notify CAA’s there is a change to the HARP Application 
requirements. The language at the top of the HARP Application is being changed. 
 
1. Revised HARP Application Requirements   
 
HARP Guide Changes: 
 

Section A5.A (1) Changes:  
 
FROM- “The HARP Application is valid for 30 days from the date the application is signed and returned to the 
appropriate community action agency.” 
 
TO- “The HARP Application is valid for 30 calendar days from the postmark date on the blank HARP Application.” 
   
-AND- 
 
FROM- “The client will be moved to the bottom of the HARP Wait List and their new wait list date will be 30 
calendar days from the signature date on the HARP Application.” 
 
TO- “The client will be removed from the HARP Wait List. 
 
 
Section A5.A (6) Changes:  
 
Changed the requirement FROM- “…the client will be moved to the bottom of the HARP wait list.” 
 
Changed the requirement TO- “…the client will be removed from the HARP Wait List.” 
 
 
HARP Application change:  
 

Removed from the HARP Application– “Failure to provide the requested documentation within 30 days 
from the signature date on the HARP Application will result in your application being moved to the bottom of 
the waiting list.” 
Revisions to the HARP Application To – “If you fail to provide the completed application and requested 
documentation within 30 days from the postmark date on the blank HARP application, you will be removed from 
the HARP Waitlist. 

2. Notice Contact 

Kim Ferenc, Manager of Housing  207-626-4684  KFerenc@mainehousing.org 

Betty Mezoff,  Housing Program Officer  207-624-5787  BMezoff@mainehousing.org 

  


